
Good afternoon Lyle parents and students. 

I hope all of you are safe and healthy as we approach the last month of school.  As you may know 

Governor Walz has extended the Distance Learning Period for the remainder of the academic year.  Two 

important dates to note are that there is no instruction this Friday, May 1st and Monday, May 4th due to 

the Governor and Commissioner directing these days as mandatory planning days for teachers.  Please 

continue to monitor social media and your email accounts for the latest up to date information 

regarding Lyle Public School news.   

 

Bryan Boysen 

Superintendent/Elementary Principal 

 

 

 


